
 
 
 
 
 

Chapel St Leonards Primary School 
 

Returning to School: September 2021 
 

We are looking forward to welcoming everyone back to school in September and hope that this 
will go as smoothly as possible. All of our staff are always on hand to help.   
 

• The school day will start at 8.45am for all children and will finish at 3.15pm.  

Start of the day: 

• All children 8.45am 

• Reception: Enter through the external classroom door. 

• Year 1: Enter through Key Stage 1 corridor door opposite the green gate. 

• Year 2,3,4,5 and 6: Enter (and leave) from their external classroom doors.  

End of the day: 

• All children 3.15pm 

• Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be released to an adult at the end of the school 

day from the door they enter through.  

• Children in Key Stage 2 (Year 3,4,5,6) will be released from their classroom doors. Please 

inform your child’s class teacher if you would like them to wait until an adult arrives to 

collect them.  

Other routines: 

• We will be continuing to keep the classrooms as well ventilated as we can and will continue 

to keep classrooms clean and hand wash regularly.  

• Playtimes will resume as normal on the Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 playgrounds. 

• We are excited to be able to hold assemblies in the hall once more.  

• Breakfast Club will resume from Monday 6th September 2021 we will send out more details 

about this on our return.  

• After School Clubs will resume and we will send out an additional letter about these.  

• Staff and visitors are welcome to continue to wear face coverings on site and in and around 

the school buildings should they wish to.  

• We will continue to provide work should a child have COVID-19 and have to isolate. 

• All other school routines will stay the same. 

 


